
Notes from Larsen School Community Council
October 3, 2023

● The council was welcomed by Bethany Clark. All members were
present.

● The council elected the community council chairperson and chair.
For this year, the chairperson is Tiffany Weidlein. She was
nominated by Lisa Baxter, and seconded by Dondy Chynoweth.
Angie Eckhardt was nominated by Tiffany Weidlein to be the co-chair,
and it was seconded by Ciara Anderson.

● The council watched a couple of training videos about the purpose of
the school community council.

● Our Title 1 Technicians that are also part of council reported to the
others about how Title 1 is going. Karalee Beckstead, the Facilitator
of the council and Title 1 Staff Developer had the council review and
approve the Title 1 Parent Compact, and then also sign the Larsen
Schoolwide Title 1 Plan. The plan will be continued to be reviewed in
future meetings. Both of these documents are available on the
Larsen Elementary website under the Title 1 tab.

● The council discussed meeting dates for the 2023-2024 school year.
These meetings are scheduled for the first Tuesday of each month (if
possible). Meeting dates are as follows:

● October 3
● November 7
● December 5
● January 16
● February 6
● March 5
● April 9


